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ONE SIXTY FIVE ST. JAMES STREET

MONTREAL
m

August 11th, 1924.

- 1
Dear Sir Arthur : -

I am expecting Dr. Fleming 
to—morrow, and am asking him to lunch. Purposely 
you and Dr. Martin are not being asked as I think 
there might be a feeling of indelicacy if ’the 
question of adherence to his proposed budget had 
to be discussed in the presence of others.

I am assuming that you will 
tell Dr. Fleming that his budget is attractive, 
but as the League is composed of representatives 
of nearly all the Glubs, Societies, and other 
organizations, it would not be wise to commit the 

- definitel7* Dr. Fleming can begin knowing
that his views accord generally with those of the 
Executive, and can trust to the best effort being 
made to carry on so that he will be satisfied.
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Yours sincerely,

W

General Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.G.M.G., 
Principal,
McGill University,
M 0 U T d E A L*/'-
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